
Non-Native Speakers of English Editing Certificate 

Dear Editor, 

 

Our manuscript was translated and modified by our long-time translation partner, our 

American friend. He was a native English speaker and he provided us with a lot of advice. 

 

We have cooperated for many times and this is our statement for this English Editing 

Certificate. If there exist any problems, please let us know without hesitation. Many thanks for 

your consideration! 

 

Best regards, 

Xu Yu 

 

Xu Yu, MD, PhD, Professor, Department of Otolaryngology-Head and Neck Surgery, Renmin 

hospital of Wuhan University, 238# Jiefang Road, Wuhan 430060, China, Wuhan 430060, 

Hubei, China.  

Email: xuy@whu.edu.cn  
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